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Become a Steward 

Represent the interests of 
your fellow classified staff.  
Stewards meetings are 
scheduled on the 3rd 
Thursday each month at 
3pm.  For more 
information about what it 
means to be a steward, 
contact Dee Limon, x9493. 

 

Contact the E-Board 

President:                        
Becci Carter  x9069 

Vice-President:                 
Wes Martin x9503 

Secretary:                     
Jacqui Contreras x9149 

Treasurer:                                  
Athene Gatley x9479 

Advocate:                                  
Lynda Agens x9588 

 

 

*Please send comments or 

suggestions for the newsletter to 

Jacqui Contreras, x9149 

A Message from the E-Board 
The E-Board met last month for our annual retreat to introduce our new E-
Board members and plan for the upcoming academic year.  We are looking 
forward to upcoming events and activities, bringing on new Stewards and 
positively representing Cuesta Classified Staff.  Our goals include keeping 
our membership informed of union business by launching the new CCCUE 
website and sending membership a monthly newsletter.  We know this is a 
busy time of year as we mark the beginning of a new semester.  Know that 
the CCCUE board is here to support you and celebrate the work that you do.   

“School bells are 
ringing loud and 
clear; vacation’s 

over, school is here.”  
~Winifred Marshall 

August ‘23 

Meet Union Member Anna Greene 

Anna Greene is a Division Assistant for English, supporting 

the Division Chair, English faculty and students.  She 

joined the Cuesta Stafff in March ‘19.  Looking forward to 

the upcoming academic year, Anna has a professional goal 

to assist both faculty and students achieve success in their 

academic goals. 

Meet Union E-Board Member                 

Jacqui Contreras, Union Secretary 

Jacqui is an Instructional Specialist in the Office of 

Instruction.  She is the lead on class schedule development 

for the summer session and faculty evaluations and also 

provides support to the Instructional Deans.  She joined the 

Cuesta Staff in October ’21.  As your new Union Secretary, 

she is looking forward to sharing important communications 

to keep the union membership informed. 

Meet our Union Members 



Meet Union Member Anna Greene  

 

 

 

 

rslotown2010@yahoo.com>;  

Upcoming Events 
 

•  General Meeting 
August 10th, 3pm 

 Join us in-person or virtually on 

Zoom. 

• Fall Term Begins 
August 14th  

• Stewards Meeting 
September 21st, 3pm 

We want to hear 
from you! 
If you have anything that you 

would like to share with union 

membership – an accomplishment 

or event that deserves a shout-

out, send any and all kudos and 

well-wishes to be featured in an 

upcoming newsletter to 

jacquelyn_contreras@cuesta.edu.   

One last thing… 
As we look forward to serving Cuesta College in the new academic year, here are                                            
20 Things We Should Say More Often by Kid President.   

Shout Out! To…                        
Carrie Buhl & Mylea Christensen 
Carrie and Mylea are Co-Chairs of the 

Classified Professional Development 

Committee.  With the committee, they 

organized a Classified Staff T-Shirt Pick Up & 

Ice Cream Social on August 7th at both SLO 

and NCC.  It was a great time to connect with 

other classified staff, have a little treat and 

give out new swag.  Looking forward to what 
they have planned next!     
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